
 

Gordon Murray Automotive’s T.33 Spider to make public debut at 80th Members’ 

Meeting 

 

• Gordon Murray Automotive’s T.33 V12 Spider will be unveiled by Professor Gordon Murray CBE and The 

Duke of Richmond at the 80th Members’ Meeting on Saturday 15 April 2023. 

• Dario Franchitti MBE will drive GMA’s T.50 on track for the Gordon Murray Parade on Saturday morning. 

• 80th Members’ Meeting will take place Saturday 15 – Sunday 16 April at the historic Goodwood Motor 

Circuit.  

Gordon Murray Automotive’s T.33 V12 Spider is set to make its public debut at the 80th Members’ Meeting on Saturday 

15 April. The Spider will be officially unveiled by Professor Gordon Murray and The Duke of Richmond at 09:20 on 

the Pit Lane Lawn at the Goodwood Motor Circuit. 

 

This latest version of the T.33, which is strictly limited to 100 examples, is a unique supercar that combines a timeless 

design with an immersive driving experience, featuring removable roof panels and a deployable rear window. The T.33 

Spider offers an outstanding ride with superb handling and agility setting a new benchmark for open-top supercars. 

 

Taking centre stage at the Members’ Meeting this year, the T.33 Spider is engineered to be the world’s most 

accomplished two-seat open supercar and has stayed true to GMA’s classic designs. The impressive supercar is powered 

by the Cosworth GMA.2 V12 engine, an all-aluminium, naturally-aspirated, dry-sump unit designed for light weight and 

high specific output. 

 

Two Gordon Murray Heritage vehicles will join the T.33 Spider at the event including the 1967 IGM Ford (T.1), which 

Murray built and tuned a Ford 105E engine for racing purposes, and the legendary Duckhams Ford LM (T.3), which 

Gordon designed as a 3-litre prototype for the 1972 24 Hours of Le Mans.  

 

Three Cosworth GMA V12 engines will be on display including the T.50: COSWORTH GMA V12, T.50s: 

COSWORTH GMA.S V12 and the T.33: COSWORTH GMA.2 V12.  

 

Following the official unveil, Dario Franchitti MBE will take to the iconic Goodwood Motor Circuit in the T.50 supercar. 

Two of his three laps will be accompanied by live commentary from Dario himself and during the final lap, spectators 

will be able to listen solely to the V12 engine’s peerless sounds. The T.50 will also be driven on track on Sunday 16 

April at 09:00. 

 

Professor Gordon Murray CBE “When drawing a car I imagine what it's going to feel like to sit in, and how it will feel to 

drive. So from the first sketch of the T.33 Spider I knew that, with its open cockpit and the incredible Cosworth GMA.2 V12 

engine right behind you, the T.33 Spider would deliver a truly involving driving experience that’s quite unlike anything else. There 

really is no better place to show and demonstrate the T.50 story and debut our all-new T.33 Spider”.  



 

 

The Duke of Richmond “We are thrilled that for the second year in a row Gordon and his team have chosen the Goodwood 

Members’ Meeting as the place to launch their latest model. The car looks exceptional and I know our members and their 

guests will be excited to see it on the day – I certainly can’t wait to unveil it alongside Gordon”. 

 

-ENDS-  

 

Notes to Editors: 

 

80th Members’ Meeting presented by Audrain Motorsport, Saturday 15 - Sunday 16 April 2023. 

 

*** 

 

Contact 

For more information about Goodwood’s motorsport events, please contact Katharine Morgan, PR 

Manager:  Katharine.Morgan@goodwood.com 

 

For all other press enquiries please contact: media@goodwood.com 

 

Imagery and news from Goodwood are available from our Press & Media site. 

Stay up to date with all future announcements and on-event action across our social channels: 

 

Twitter | Facebook | Instagram | YouTube 

 

*** 

About the 80th Members’ Meeting presented by Audrain Motorsport 

The Goodwood Members’ Meeting is an access-all-areas, epic weekend of motor racing, hosted by and 

exclusively for the Goodwood Road Racing Club. 

 

As well as a full programme of racing, the Members’ Meeting features all kinds of cars from classic tin-tops 

and GTs, to motorcycles and open wheeled Formula 3 and F1 machines, offering visitors a friendly and 

intimate atmosphere. A winning formula of spectacular cars, high-speed track demonstrations, car launches, 

fun-packed festivities and great entertainment, along with the very best food and drink. 

 

Founded by the Duke of Richmond, the annual event aims to recreate the atmosphere and camaraderie of 

the original BARC Members’ Meetings held at Goodwood throughout the 1950s and 1960s. 

 

 *** 

About the Goodwood Road Racing Club 

The Goodwood Road Racing Club (GRRC) is the community of motorsport enthusiasts at the core of 

mailto:Katharine.Morgan@goodwood.com
mailto:media@goodwood.com
https://www.goodwood.com/media-centre/
https://twitter.com/GoodwoodRRC?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.facebook.com/GoodwoodRRC/
https://www.instagram.com/goodwoodrrc/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/GoodwoodRRC


 

Goodwood’s iconic events and motoring legacy. The club is a growing community of all ages who share 

The Duke of Richmond’s passion for motorsport. 

 

With a host of new benefits recently introduced for the 2023 motorsport season, entry fellowship status is 

open to all at just £79 per year. Joining the GRRC Fellowship is the only way to become a full GRRC 

Member. 

 

 

https://www.goodwood.com/motorsport/grrc-membership/join-the-grrc-fellowship/

